
VILLAGE OF NEW HAVEN 
RESOLUTION 2024- 

DECERTIFICATION/VACATION OF A ROAD 

Gratiot Avenue 

At a regular meeting of the Village Council of New Haven, the New Haven Board of 

Trustees  offered the following resolution. 

 Whereas the Village of New Haven does wish to decertify/vacate a portion of Clark 

Street. This decertification/vacation of Gratiot Avenue is between 26 Mile Road and  M-

19,  for a total decertification/vacation length of  six hundred and eighty (680) feet.  

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT  RESOLVED that the New Haven Board of Trustees does 

hereby determine that Gratiot Avenue, between 26 Mile Road and M-19, for six hundred 

and eighty (680) feet shall be decertified as displayed in Exhibit A attached. 

YEAS:________________________________________________________________

______________ 

NAYS:________________________________________________________________

______________ 

ABSENT:______________________________________________________________

______________ 

RESOLUTION DECLARED ADOPTED by the Village Board of Trustees this 12th day of 

March 2024. 

APPROVED by the President of the Village Board of Trustees this 12th day of March 2024.

X
Brian Meissen

Village President

 

The foregoing resolution was certified at a regular meeting of the Board of Trustee of the 

Village of New Haven held on this 12th day of March 2024. 

CERTIFICATION 



X
Rach el W h itsett

Clerk

 

 

 

 


